
July 22, 2014

The Honorable Steve Fox

State Capitol
Sacramento, CA 95814

COUNTY ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE
MANAGEMENT & BUDGET TEAM

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT
825 5th Street, Suite 112, Eureka, CA 95501-1153

Telephone (707) 445-7266 Fax (707) 445-7299
cao@co.humboldt.ca.us

Re: Assembly Bill (AB) 1513 (Fox) - Support and Request Amendment for Inclusion

Dear Assemblymember Fox,

On behalf of the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors, thank you for authoring AB 1513, asthis
bill is important to California property owners.

Atthe Board of Supervisors, July 22 meeting, the Board voted unanimously to support AB 1513
and request inclusion into this bill. Please consider this letter a formal request to include
Humboldt County into the text of AB 1513.

Sincerely,

^W^c-nffe***^

Phillip Smith-Hanes
County Administrative Officer

cc:

Board of Supervisors
Peterson Consulting
California State Association of Counties

Rural County Representatives of California
Jaspreet Johl, Legislative Director
Lois Busey, Humboldt Association of Realtors


